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The 2022
OLLI Executive Council
Election is now Open!

Election Closes:
Sunday, April 17, 2022

Please click the red button to cast your vote!

Click here to
vote!

For More Info

OLLI at SBU's membership has fallen below
the required minimum level

Osher Lifelong Learning Institutes are expected to continue
to meet or exceed each of The Bernard Osher Foundation's
funding criteria after endowment.

One of the requirements is that OLLI at SBU maintain a
membership of 1,000+ unduplicated dues paying members.

In the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year OLLI at SBU had 837
unduplicated dues paying members.
Presently, in the 2021-2022 Fiscal Year (as of 4/1/22) OLLI at SBU has 598
unduplicated dues paying members.

Due to OLLI at SBU not presently meeting the endowment funding criteria, The
Bernard Osher Foundation has requested that a recovery plan be submitted. The
goal of the recovery plan is to outline how OLLI at SBU intends to meet the criteria
in the coming year and more.

Given the ongoing pandemic environment and the uncertainty of plans to return to
in person programming as variants and regional Covid surges persist, The Bernard
Osher Foundation acknowledges the dampening effect these challenging
circumstances may continue to have on OLLI staff and volunteers, along with
membership levels.

The School of Professional Development & the OLLI at SBU Strategic Planning
Committee have worked collaboratively to create a plan for the coming year.

Please click the buttons below to review OLLI at SBU's funding criteria as well as
the Recovery Plan Submitted to The Bernard Osher Foundation on 3/25/22.



We encourage you to reach out to friends and family and spread the
word about joining OLLI! Let's get OLLI at SBU back in good standing this
Fall!

If you have any questions regarding OLLI's funding criteria, the submission of the
recovery plan to Osher, or ideas for how to increase membership please contact
Breanne Delligatti, OLLI at SBU Program Director.

View OLLI at SBU's Funding
Criteria

View the OLLI at SBU Recovery Plan

Join us Today for an
​OLLI "VIRTUAL" ART EXHIBIT
Friday, April 1, 2022
2:00 pm

OLLI members will have their submitted artwork
displayed online through our OLLI Flickr gallery.

There will be a virtual Zoom reception where artists
will discuss their artwork mediums, details &
inspiration.

Every artist who submits their artwork is encouraged
to discuss their work and engage in discussion with
the moderator and audience afterwards.

Join via Zoom

Meeting ID: 
​923 9245 8954

Passcode: 096192

OLLI LECTURE SERIES presents:
JAY HORWITZ
Tuesday, April 5, 2022
12:00 pm

Meet the Real Mr. Met, Ultimate Storyteller,
Beloved by Generations of Players and Fans

*separate email reminder with zoom link will be sent

STONY BROOK UNIVERSITY GIVING
DAY- 4/27/22

It’s never too early to start getting ready for



#SBUGivingDay

A day to show how TOGETHER we can build a better
world
​by supporting OLLI at SBU !

DID YOU MISS THE LECTURE?

OLLI LECTURE SERIES:
NANCY SOLOMON

View Lecture from 3/25/2022

Passcode: OLLI-SOLOMON032522
*passcode is case-sensitive

Committee meetings are open to all OLLI members and we welcome you
​to join us and get involved in everything that OLLI has to offer!

MEMBER RELATIONS COMMITTEE
MEEETING
Wed, 4/6/22 at 3:30pm
Meeting ID: 937 9919 1379
Passcode: 280071

Join
Meeting

TRAVEL & LEISURE COMMITTEE MEEETING
Thu, 4/7/22 at 12:00pm
Meeting ID: 930 9122 4996
Passcode: 130348

Join
Meeting

ARTS COMMITTEE MEETING
Tue, 4/12/22 at 9:00am
Meeting ID: 929 3944 6488
Passcode: 034767

Join
Meeting

OLLI EXECUTIVE COUNCIL & GENERAL
MEMBERSHIP MEETING PT. II
Wed, 4/13/22 at 3:30pm
Meeting ID: 941 9722 6306
Passcode: 551102

Join
Meeting



OLLI STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE
MEETING
Weekly on Fridays at 11:00am
Meeting ID: 939 1127 9416
Passcode: 509438

Join
Meeting

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING
Wed, 4/13/22 at 3:00pm
CANCELLED

CANCELLED

A MATTER OF BALANCE

Looking for Volunteer Coaches
Chances are you know someone who has fallen or who is afraid of falling. A Matter
of Balance is a proven program designed to help people manage concerns about
falls and increase physical activity. Stony Brook Trauma Center is looking for
volunteers to help provide this program.
 
Coaches help participants become more confident about managing falls, help to
identify ways to reduce falls, and lead exercises to help increase strength and
balance. Workshops are held in community locations (i.e. libraries, senior centers).
 
What do you need to be a coach?
-Good communication and interpersonal skills
-Enthusiasm, dependability & a willingness to lead small groups of older adults
-Ability to lead low to moderate level exercise
 
For more information about coach training, please contact Kristi L. Ladowski:
Kristi.Ladowski@stonybrookmedicine.edu

For More Info

Click here for Stony
Brook Magazine

Mind Brain Lecture

​4/4/22

View Event Flyer

Provost Lecture Series presents
Rob Basso 4/6/22

Celebrating Science in a
Fractured Society - 4/12/22

For More Info



TECH SUPPORT
Monday -Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

If you need help, please email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on
the 1st & 15th of every month

Breanne & Liz Have New

Cell Phone Numbers

Call or Text Us!
Breanne (631) 356-3912
Liz (631) 356-3725

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University
S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences
Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304
(631) 632-6554
E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu
www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website

 ​


